C Class (Units 6A-12B) Test 2

Student Name:	Date:
Branch:	Mark:
VOCABULARY – Total: 40 points	
A. Circle the correct word.	(10 X 1 = 10 poir
 There were lots of sheriffs / emperors in the Wild West. 	
 I don't want to go to that party! No way! / Far Away! 	

- 3. Let's go to bed early. We have to set off / take up at 6.00 tomorrow morning.
- **4.** Look at all the boats in the **bridge / harbour**.
- 5. Damage / Pollution is a big problem for our environment.
- 6. I watched a documentary / description on TV about dinosaurs.
- 7. Where's the torch / tool? I can't see anything!
- 8. The snow flooded / melted when the sun came out.
- 9. Anne has a red temple / carpet on her bedroom floor.
- 10. She loves eating raw / light carrots.

B. Complete the sentences with the words below.

neighbourhood	tourists	expert	annoyed	blanket
armchair	temperature	excellent	landmark	recipe

- **1.** Lots of visit the museum every year.
- 2. Grandma sits in her big every evening and drinks tea.
- 3. The Acropolis is the most famous in Athens.
- **4.** It's a bit cold here. Where is the baby's?
- 5. There are lots of children in my and we play every evening.
- 6. In the summer, the sometimes rises above 40°C.
- 7. My sister was very when I lost her phone.
- 8. This pasta is amazing! Can you give me the?
- 9. Professor Smith is an in ancient history.
- **10.** I've just read an book about the Wild West.



(10 X 1 = 10 points)

าts)

C. Match.

D. Circle the word that doesn't belong.

(5 X 1 = 5 points)

(5 X 1 = 5 points)

(5 X 1 = 5 points)

1. deer	hamster	canoe	lizard
2. snowstorm	fight	gun	battle
3. disappointed	upset	unhappy	enormous
4. architect	balcony	basement	garage
5. silver	earring	jewellery	traffic

E. Match the words to their meanings.

- 1. hunta. many soldiers together
- 2. storm b. a bird's home
- 3. army c. something you put on food
- 4. nest d. very bad weather
- 5. salt e. look for food

F. Circle the correct word.

1. I enjoy travelling, it is quite tiring.			
a. even	b. although	c. except	
2. What does the or	the temple mean?		
a. symbol	b. use	c. side	
3. The explorer in the desert without water for many days.			
a. protected	b. stuck	c. survived	
4. There was a at the	he beach about pollution in the	e water.	
a. sightseeing	b. warning	c. sewing	
5. When we got back from t	he beach our feet were		
a. sandy	b. twisted	c. clear	



USE OF ENGLISH – Total: 40 points A. Complete. Use Past Perfect Simple and Past Simple in each sentence.			
		(5 X 1 = 5 points)	
	solve) the problem, I		
	(tidy up) before they		
	(see) a giraffe before we		
4. David (b	e) happy because his parents	(buy) him	
a smartphone.			
5. By the time Pat	(get) home, her brother	already	
(walk) th	ne dog.		
B. Write sentences in the Pre	esent Perfect Continuous.	(5 X 1 = 5 points)	
1. She / live / in Athens / since 2			
2. They / practise / for the musi-			
3. The kids / watch / videos / all			
4. What / you / do / all day?			
5. How long / Tom / play / bask	etball?		
C. Circle the correct answer.		(5 X 1 = 5 points)	
1. My sister can / was able to	/ may read when she was four years old.		
2. They might / should / have	e to go to the beach tomorrow but they're	not sure yet.	
3. You might not / mustn't /a	ren't able take selfies in the museum.		
4. may have / would have /	must have come to the theatre with you	ı, but I couldn't get a ticket.	
5. Jill didn't come to school yest	erday. She must have / should have / v	would have been sick.	
D. Complete the sentences w twice.	vith who, which, where, whose. You v	will have to use one word (5 X 1 = 5 points)	
1. The hotel	we stayed had a swimming pool.		
2. I love the present	I got for my birthday.		
3. That's the girl	pet ran away.		
4. The people	live in this village are very friendly	у.	
5. The burgers	you made for dinner were great.		
	B Burlington Books		

UNS

Ε.	Circle the correct word	ls.		(5 X 1 = 5 points)
1.	. The kids must stop eatin	g / to eat so many sweets.		
2	. The Robinsons are interes	sted in buying / buy a new	house.	
3.	. Linda forgot bringing / t	o bring her English book to	school today.	
4	. We enjoy skating / to s l	kate in the park.		
5.	. Susan promised finishin	g / to finish her work.		
F.	Complete. Use the corr	ect passive form.		(5 X 1 = 5 points)
1.	. They are fixing my mum's	s car right now.		
	My mum's car		right now.	
2	. We take our cat to the ve	t once a year.		
	Our cat		to the vet once a	year.
3	. You should turn off your	computers when you leave the	ne office.	
	Computers		when you leave	ve the office.
4	. Someone stole my phone	last night.		
	My phone		last night.	
5.	. Volunteers have planted a	a lot of new trees in the fores	st.	
	A lot of new trees		in the	forest by volunteers.
G	. Complete. Use the cor	rect form of the verbs.		(5 X 1 = 5 points)
1.	. If the weather is good, w	e	(go) camping tom	orrow.
2	. If Ron answered my ema	ils, I	(write) to him r	nore often.
3	. If she didn't work so hard	l, she	(not be) so tired.	
4	. Bill won't do well in the te	est unless he	(study) harder.	
5.	. What would you do if you	l	(find) a wallet in th	e street?
н	. Circle the correct answ	ver.		(5 X 1 = 5 points)
1.	. We always go to the sam	e place on holiday. Let's go .	else this yea	r.
	a. anywhere	b. everywhere	c. somewhere	
2	. The river in London is cal	led Thames.		
	a. the	b	c. a	
3	. Pam and I can look after	Don't worry a	about us.	
	a. ourselves	b. themselves	c. herself	
4	. She walked past you with	out saying hello,	?	
	a. doesn't she	b. didn't she	c. isn't she	
5	. The United Kingdom is	island.		B Burlington Books
	a. a	b. an	C	Duringion Books

READING – Total 10 points

Read the text and answer the questions that follow.

ROBINSON CRUSOE

Robinson Crusoe was born in 1642 in the city of York in England. As a child, Robinson's dream was to travel to places which were far away, but his father was not happy with the idea. Finally, when he was nineteen, Robinson found a ship going to London and set off on his first journey. His dream was about to come true.

But the ship never reached London. Very soon after they set off, there was a terrible storm and the ship sank. Luckily Robinson was safe, but he did not go home. Instead, he continued travelling and after many adventures he arrived in Brazil. There, Robinson built himself a home and started a farm. Years went by, and Robinson set off on a new journey. This time he wanted to go to Africa.

This trip too was unlucky. The ship sank in a storm and Robinson almost died. But he finally reached the coast of an island. He was alive but alone!

Life on his desert island wasn't easy. He built a home and even managed to grow some plants for food. He learned to do everything by himself, using things he found on the island. He also caught a few wild goats and that gave him milk, butter and cheese. But for Robinson, the most difficult part was being all alone.

Then, after more than twenty years, Robinson discovered some people on his island. "Maybe these people will be friendly," he thought. But they weren't. They were dangerous men, who wanted to kill a man they had caught. Robinson rescued the man and called him Friday. Robinson finally had someone to talk to - but first he had to teach Friday to speak English!

Friday stayed and helped Robinson. There was always a lot to do on the island. Then, one day, a ship came near the island and they managed to get onto it.

Thirty-five years after leaving England, Robinson Crusoe finally returned, with Friday at his side. Robinson managed to sell his farm in Brazil for a lot of money. He was now a wealthy man and he married and had three children. But he still dreamed of adventure. So, after many years, he once again set off, this time to visit his desert island!

A. Circle the correct answer.

(5 X 1 = 5 points)

1. When he was a child, what did Robinson Crusoe want to do?

- a. to help his father
- b. to go to London
- c. to see the world

2. When did Robinson Crusoe go to Brazil?

- a. after he went to London.
- **b.** after his ship sank
- **c.** after he bought a farm.

3. What was the most difficult thing for Robinson Crusoe on the island?

- **a.** He was the only person there.
- **b.** He had to do everything alone.
- c. He needed to grow his own food.



4. How did Friday help Robinson?

- a. He killed the men.
- **b.** He helped him with work on the island.
- **c.** He helped him build a ship.

5. How did Robinson become rich?

- a. Someone bought his farm.
- **b.** He married a wealthy woman.
- c. He bought another farm.

B. Answer these questions.

(5 X 1 = 5 points)

1.	How long was Robinson alone on the island for?
2.	What did the men want to do to Friday?
3.	What did Robinson Crusoe teach Friday?
4.	How many years was Robinson Crusoe away from home?
5.	Why did Robinson Crusoe return to his desert island?

Writing - 10 points

Write an email to an e-pal describing where you live. Use the plan below to help you.

Greeting *Hi*,

Par 1 You asked me to tell you about where I live. Well, I live in a city/ town/village.

(Describe your house/flat and say what you can do there. Say why you like it.)

- Par 2 (Describe your house/flat and say what is special about it.)
- Par 3 *I hope this gives you an idea about where I live. Please write and tell me about where you live.*

Sign off *That's all for now.*

